
Board members 
welcome your questions, 
suggestions or your 
volunteering of talents.

Luke Geiser  849-4802
Rick Kloehn  418-0766
Deb Mueller  898-1977  
Don P� ster  849-2939
Dori Schmitz  286-2312 
Karen Shymanski 
898-5827 
Roger Woelfel  851-8830

100% of your donation goes to St. Martin Heritage Park, Charlestown, Inc.– a 501c (3) organization under the IRS. All gi� s are tax 
deductible to the extent allowable by law. For more information or rental inquiries please write: Info@StMartinHeritagePark.org 
or W1140 Lime Kiln Road, New Holstein, WI 53061. Get our full story at StMartinHeritagePark.org

NEWS  PARKOF
THE

Annual Meeting. Sunday, January 27, 2019 at 1:00 p.m. – 
We would like to extend an invitation to all members and their guests 
to hear a review of  our current � nancial state and objectives as we kick 
o�  2019.  Plan to attend to share your views and creative thinking as 
we celebrate another year in the Park.  

Sips & Slurps Kudos – Besides all the � nely cra� ed beer/wine 
tasting and conversation, the night’s highlights included dozens of 
door and silent auction prizes – plus lots of wine won at the Wine 
Toss Game. � ank you to all that contributed to the fundraiser by 
attending or with your generous donation.  Prost– till next year! 

Winter Wonders  2018

•

� anks to Printing Express, Chilton for their donation towards newsletter printing.

Blessings of peace & joy to you and yours!

Calendar Notes

Annual Meeting –  
Sunday,  Jan. 27, 2019
1:00 pm 

 Brat in the Park – 
Sunday, May 5, 2019

Recognition & 
Dedication – 
Sunday,  Sept. 29,  2019 
1:00 pm

Sips & Slurps 
Wine and Beer Tasting –  
Saturday, Nov. 9, 2019
6:30-9:00 pm

Like us on Facebook

•

•

•

• 

State Bank of Chilton 2019 Calendar – Yay, see our featured photo 
on the October page! Caption tells the story of the moving of  St. 
Martin Catholic Parish cemetery in 1908. Note: the Chapel Museum 
is closed for the winter but our historian, Kathy Reiser,  is busy 
collecting data on her storytelling of St. Martin World War I veterans. 
Hope to see all that and you at our spring Brat in the Park event!

New Members Always Welcome – We invite people from near & far to become 
or renew a membership. We are entering our 12th year and we’re driven to stay on the 
path of success, giving us something always to cheer about – please join us. 

State Bank of Chilton 2019 Calendar –
on the October page! Caption tells the story of the moving of  St. 
Martin Catholic Parish cemetery in 1908. Note: the Chapel Museum 
is closed for the winter but our historian, Kathy Reiser,  is busy 
collecting data on her storytelling of St. Martin World War I veterans. 
Hope to see all that 

Opportunity to Engage – A prized founding board member, Karen Shymanski has chosen to 
resign from the board to pursue other personal obligations. We thank her for over 11 years of 
dedication. We’ll welcome new thoughts and vote for a new member at our annual meeting. 
Commitment is one meeting per month (or less) with always a bit of fun on the side. We’d love 
you to consider joining us. Contact Roger at 920-851-8830. Or speak up at our annual meeting.

Blacktopping Need – � e driveway at the Park needs resurfacing 
to eliminate our constant battle with crumbling, run-o�  and gravel 
tracked indoors. We put up an ‘o�  cial fund raising thermometer’ 
to track progress on the fund’s growth. Our estimates are approx. 
$25,000–but could be a huge improvement to better the Park. 
Call Don 849-2939 for details.


